
 

 
Invite you to our Christmas Fundraiser in aid of 

 
 

on Wednesday 14th December 2016 from 4pm until 6pm at Baches,  
Lombard House Cronehills Linkway West Bromwich B70 7PL 

 
 

 
 

Santa will be dropping in to light the tree around 5pm. Children 
are welcome and will have an opportunity to meet Santa, 

receive a gift and have their photo taken! 
 

We hope that you can join us for seasonal treats, to 
include mulled wine, mince pies, hot chocolate with 

marshmallows and cakes. 
 

There will be lots of great prizes to win in our raffle, 
tombola, name the teddy competition, to name a few. 

 
We hope you will be able to attend and help raise funds for BUDS. 

 
 
 



 
 
Buds was established in 2008 and is a registered charity, who aim to improve 
the quality of life of people experiencing dementia and their family carers in 
Sandwell by providing a variety of services. 
 

If you’re unable to attend, we would be grateful for any donation 
you are able to make to ‘BUDS’ 

 
1) You can donate on our Just Giving page. Please follow the link as 

attached. http://www.justgiving.com/owner-email/pleasesponsor/Baches-
solicitors 

 
2) Alternatively, you can send your donations via cheque to us made 

payable to “Baches Solicitors” or payable to “BUDS” 
 
 

Help BUDS receive a further 25p for every £1 you donate, just read the statement 
below add your name and address, and sign it, it couldn’t be easier. 

 
 
 

I donate the sum of £       to BUDS 
 

I confirm that I have paid or will pay an amount of income tax to cover the amount to 
be reclaimed for the tax year.  (Council tax and VAT do not count). I understand that 

BUDS will reclaim 25p on every £1 that I have donated. To enable BUDS to claim the 
Gift Aid please complete your details below. 

 
Name: ………………………………………… 

 
Address: ………………….…………………… 
………………………………………………….. 
Postcode : …………………………………….. 

 
Date :……………………………………..……. 

 
 

[         ] Gift Aid donation 
 

[   ] Include present/future/past donation(s) 
 

 
Please RSVP Baches on telephone number 

0121 553 3286 or email to 
gursharan.bunger@baches.co.uk by Friday 2nd 

December 
 

There will be limited car parking space available at Baches 
Solicitors 


